B.A.N.A. NEWSLETTER

THE B.A.N.A ASSOCIATION REPRESENTS BARKLEY PLACE, SIEGEN VILLAGE AND MAGNOLIA CHASE SUBDIVISIONS

Winter Issue

IMPORTANT NUMBERS & WEBSITES

EMERGENCY 911 CITIZEN SERVICE 311 SHERIFF'S DEPARTMENT 389-5114 METRO COUNCIL - DISTRICT 3 CHANDLER LOUPE 389-5162 DOTD CUSTOMER SERVICE 1-800-152-3683 EBR OFFICE OF 387-3039 **NEIGHBORHOODS** EXT-106 CRIME STOPPERS 389-3361 ANIMAL CONTROL 774-7700 ST. GEORGE FIRE DEPT. 769-3335 **ENTERGY** 356-7809

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND IN

B.A.N.A. WEBPAGE barkleyplace.org

President John Krupsky

Vice President
Andrew Eames

Recording Secretary
Rich Bryars

Corresponding Secretary
Luzma Leder

Treasurer
Frank Richardson

District 1 Representative Vincent Randolph

<u>District 2 Representative</u> **Aubrey Jones**

<u>District 3 Representative</u> **Larry Hudson**

District 4 Representative Rodney Young

District 5 Representative Ralph McMahon

District 6 Representative
Open

<u>District 7 Representative</u> **Duke Rivet**



Door Prices are given to four attendees so plan to attend our next meeting scheduled for January 28, 2018 at 3:00 PM at the Bluebonnet Library

Message from the B.A.N.A. President

January 2018

Greetings and good wishes for the New Year! I appreciate the support of all who renewed their memberships in 2017, along with our neighbors who joined for the first time. With your support, we've been able to establish programs to maintain the appearance of our subdivision entrances and are beginning work to renovate the Barkley Place sign at Perkins. Our Board members volunteered their time and talents toward these projects. We look forward to continuing these efforts in 2018 and welcome your ideas and participation!



A day to remember, Friday, December 8, 2017! It was a surprise for everyone in the Baton Rouge Area; we got a record of 3.5 inches of snow. The most snow ever recorded was 12.5 inches in February 1895.

Magnolia Chase Subdivision Update (District 7). Good news! A total of five homeowners have paid BANA dues for 2018 – three on Magnolia Chase, one on King Dean, and one on King Wall. Many thanks to these individuals. This now brings the BANA treasury reimbursement total from Magnolia Chase Subdivision for the new subdivision entrance sign (installed in August, 2014) to 68.6% of the total funds expended for this worthwhile project. Other Magnolia Chase residents are encouraged to send in dues for 2018 so that 100% reimbursement can be achieved – Duke Rivet, District 7 Representative.

Work in Progress Report



Lawn Service & Deeper Ditches

Weeds and small trees have been cleaned up at front of vacant lot on King James and Siegen. At the request of several neighbors to DOTD. Storm ditches were dug deeper to improve storm drainage along streets in our

subdivision. If you have problems, please contact Citizen Services at 311.



Installation of Road Signs

Have you noticed?

There is a new DO NOT BLOCK sign on Perkins Road at the entrance of Barkley Drive.

Barkley Place Subdivision Entrance Sign

This is what the sign is going to look like when the work is complete. The weather has not permitted work on the project. We are looking for volunteers to help with the work. We have the paint already. Please let us know if you are willing to volunteer.







Visit the BANA website to view useful information for the association

www.barkleyplace.org

Home | Latest News | Current Officers | Helpful Websites | Documents

Home of the Barkley Area Neighborhood Association (BANA)

- Purpose: to act as a repository for information about the association, including documents, contact information and news.
- $\bullet \;\; \text{Latest News}$ The latest Association news, posted as it becomes available.
- Current Officers Contact information for the current slate of association officers. Updated March, 2015.
- Documents In this section, you can download useful forms and documents, such as a membership form, the official bylaws, and such other documents as may be deemed appropriate.
- $\bullet \ \ Recommended \ Websites \ Links \ to some \ websites \ you \ may \ find \ helpful \ and \ informative.$

Home | Latest News | Current Officers | Helpful Websites | Documents

© 2007-2017 Barkley Area Neighborhood Association, All Rights Reserved.

We respect your privacy. Please respect ours